

Curriculum Information 1/2JB -Spring Term

English

We will explore texts of different types, including:

- Stories with repetitive patterns
- Traditional Tales
- Recounts

We will also be ensuring daily practise of spelling, Phonics and handwriting.

Maths

In Year 1 this term, the children are expected to:

- Place value upto 100.
- Multiplication and Division
- Measurement Length and Height
- Fractions

In Year 2 this term, the children are expected to:

- Multiplication and Division
- recall multiplication and division facts for 2, 5 and 10 and use them to solve simple problems
- Length and Height read scales in divisions of ones, twos, fives and tens

<u>Curriculum</u>

Science - We will be focussing on Living Things and their Habitats followed by materials. We will also observe the seasonal change from Winter to Spring.

History- We will learn about the moon landing, using Neil Armstrong as a significant person.

RE - We will be looking at God's Wonderful Creation and The Easter Story.

PE - Our topics are dance and games.

Music - We will be exploring a unit called 'Reflect, Rewind and Replay', and different genres of music.

Computing - After half term we will be looking at online safety.

DT - After half term we will be looking at mechanisms. We will be making our own vehicles that include wheels and axles.

Art - We will be exploring the world through Monoprint Surface and Colour.

Homework

Homework will continue to be set on Google Classroom on Friday afternoons, due on the following Wednesday.

For English, the children will have a variety of different activities based on the English text book. Year 2 children will include pages from the white SPAG books. Maths homework will be computer based on My Maths. Spelling tests will be on a Friday and times tables test will be done three times a week.

PE Days

Our designated PE days this half term are Monday(indoor) and Thursday(outdoor). Please ensure that you have your PE kit in school, earrings are removed and long hair tied back on this day.

Reading

In addition to any homework tasks you can also support your child by listening to them read as often as possible, but they need to have their record signed at least three times. Children have the opportunity to change their books once a week. Please could books be in school every day, to allow us to read with your children too.

Thank you for your continued support. Please do not hesitate to contact school if you have any queries or concerns.

Mrs Butcher, Miss Conn and Miss Willis